Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Job Evaluation Assessment
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I should like to know the outcome of the GLPC job evaluation assessment for the role of Customer Service Adviser, Contact Centre.

The information I am specifically after:

The job score (the figure after all the individual factor scores have been added together)
Answer:
We do not have a job titled Customer Service Advisor.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Whether your CSAs receive and resolve Revenues & Benefits calls.

Not applicable

I should also like to know whether you have a “Local Conventions” document.  If so, I should like a copy please.
Please see attached, our local Job Evaluation Conventions as applied in the standard electronic GLPC scheme called ‘Evaluate’.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


